
WEST TISBURY PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE 

MINUTES JANUARY 4, 2017 

PRESENT;  Cheryl Lowe, Hap Bernard, Suzanne Hammond, Lisa Amols and Peggy Stone. Absent; Skip 

Manter 

 

Minutes from previous meeting were approved as submitted. 

 

The committee discussed dates for the Family Skate.  The arena had Friday evenings available but the 

committee felt  a Sat. or Sun afternoon would be more desirable.  Peggy will check with Pete Lambos at 

the Arena for more dates.  

 

The committee discussed news for the town report including the renovation of the tennis courts, the 

ball filed renovations, the new boardwalk at LCB along with the other ongoing programs and events. 

 

Peggy met with Zak at LCB regarding the winter snow fencing and repairs to existing fence.  Hap said we 

should have Zak put it in his schedule regularly for Spring and Fall removal and installation of the snow 

fence per recommendations of the Conservation Commission. 

 

Lisa said she got a call regarding the disposal of Christmas Trees at LCB. We no longer allow that; it has 

been over 15 years since we did.  She said the caller said there are a few there. Hap suggested making a 

sign about no trees. He said Richie Olsen said they were doing a disposal at the town dump this 

weekend for trees to go through the chipper. Peggy will add that to the sign. 

 

Hap reminded Peggy to get the wood chips for the playground, and to set a regular schedule for review 

of the playground, Mill Pond, ballfield’s, Seth’s and LCB. 

 

Peggy mentioned she received compliments regarding the tennis courts and the basketball court.  

 

The next meeting was set for Feb. 8, at 6pm. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:25pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Peggy Stone 

Board Administrator 

 


